
4/7/70 
Dear Harold, 

Just a brief and unfortunately rushed note. 

Enclosed is an articleX on the Rap Brown case which I thought might interest you since it explains things which I had not known before. Keep it. 

Also enclosed is an article which partially concerns Kleindienst on the Carswell matter. I thought you might want it because of your Involvement with him now, although you probably must be following it closer from the papers there. At any rate, keep this. It gave me a good insight into Nixon's "Justice" Dept. 

Attached is a carbon of a draft of a letter to Fisher with copies to each panel member. I just composed it and am sending it to you for comment, suzgestion, or the "word" on whether to send it or not. Understand, I have not yet sent it and will not until I hear -"rom you. You should understand it. It is in part an attempt to get the others fed up with Fisher and his crap. I do not believe it hinges on what you are doing for it based 100% on my previous letters with them (which admittedly you helped 9. lot on). However, if you think it could be harmful, say so and I won't go through with it. I would like to send it, though, if possible. 

Very much in haste, 


